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Dear Parent / Carer,  

 
Today was the first day in my 7 and a half years at 
Mobberley School where we didn’t have a single 
child arrive late for school! This is a brilliant outcome 
and means that every child in our school has had a 
good start to their morning and no classes have 
been interrupted by children coming in while lessons 
are starting. Thank you to all the parents who have 
made a big effort to arrive on time, especially those 
juggling various commitments in the morning. 
Together, let’s try to keep it this way! 
I hope parents found the Y4 Times Table meeting 
last week useful to understand how the national 
check will be administered. The Y4 children will be 
doing lots of work in class to sharpen their recall. 
Please support us by reinforcing this at home.  
Well done to the Y5 children who completed their 
bikeability course last week navigating local roads. 
The Y4 pupils will get the chance to start their 
beginners course tomorrow. Warm clothing and 
helmets should be worn. Bikes can be left outside 
the school entrance.  
Good luck to our wonderful choir who will be taking 
part in the Young Voices Concert on Thursdsay. 
Thank you to Mrs Eadie for leading the pupils in this 
major concert and thank you to the office staff for the 
essential organisation which often goes unseen.   
We have various teams representing the school this 
week – Y3/Y4 in the Ryleys Invitational Football 
tournament tomorrow and Y1/Y2 pupils in the Little 
Champions Sports Event at Knutsford on Thursday. 
I hope you all enjoy playing for the school teams and 
trying your best.  
 
Best wishes for the week ahead.  
 
Damien Stenson  
Headteacher 
 
 

THOUGHT FOR 
THE WEEK 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

GOLDEN 
CERTIFICATE 

Reception  Hughie C 
Year 1        Finn S 
Year 2        Felix D    
Year 3   Charlie S 
Year 4   Daisy B 
Year 5        Matthew A 
Year 6   Alessia L 

 

 

VIP 
Values In Practice 
Our VIP’s this week for demonstrating 

our Christian Values are:  

Reception  Maeve M (Compassion & 

Respect) 

Year 1    Lily P (Friendship) 
Year 2    Myla K (Compassion) 
Year 3    Enzo P (Perseverance) 
Year 4    Hope J (Compassion) 
Year 5    Isla O-M (Perseverance)  
Year 6    Rupert S (Respect) 

  

WINNING 
HOUSE 

Green -   297 

Wilfrid -   282 

Griffin -   280 

Mallory -   256 

  

Congratulations to, Green our 
winners for the week ending 
31/01/2025 

GOOD TO BE 
GREEN 

Reception  Phoebe T 
Year 1   Bodhi P 
Year 2   Ralphie M-B 
Year 3   Ruby O 
Year 4        Savannah C 
Year 5   Henry G 
Year 6   Hettie T 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

03/02/2025 

ATTENDANCE 
Reception – 99.17% 
Year 1 – 95.42% 
Year 2 – 93.79% 
Year 3 – 97.42% 

Year 4 – 98.21%  

Year 5 – 98.52% 

Year 6 – 88.21% 

Congratulations to Year R our 

class winners in Key Stage One 

and, Year 5 our Key Stage Two 

winners. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Our School Mission is inspired by Matthew 7:7 

“Ask and it will be given to you; seek and you will find; 
knock, and the door will be opened to you.” 

 

 

 
God of all,  

You love and care for us. Help 
us to see how important each 
person is to you and to treat 
all people with respect and 

kindness. Amen. 
 



      

     

Upcoming Schedule of Events 
 

 

W/C 03/02/2025 

03/02/2025 Year 5/6 Netball 

04/02/2025 Year 4 Bikeability all day 

04/02/2025 Year 3 & Year 4 Football 

Tournament at Ryleys Astro Pitch  1-3.00pm 

04/02/2025 Year 3/4 Football Training 8.00am 

04/02/2025 Drumming Lessons  

04/02/2025 WFA After School Football 

05/02/2025 Year 5/6 Football Training  8.00am 

05/02/2025 Music 4 Life Piano/Keyboard 

Lessons 

05/02/2025 Young Voices 3.30pm 

06/02/2025 Young Voices Trip to CO OP Arena 

06/02/2025 Junior Girls Lunchtime Football  

06/02/2025 Multi Sports  Session Years 1-3 

06/02/2025 Little Champions Year 1/2  

@Knutsford  

07/02/2025 Art Club 3.30-4.40pm in Year  3 

07/02/2025 Music for Life guitar lessons 

 

 

 

 

 

W/C 10/02/202 

10/02/2025 Year 5/6 Netball 

11/02/2025 Year 3/4 Football Training 8.00am  

11/02/2025  Drumming Lessons 

12/02/2025 Year 6 Parent Meeting SATS 

Information 3.30pm. 

11/02/2025 WFA After School Football 

12/02/2025 Year 5/6 Football Training 8.00am 

12/02/2025 Music4Life Piano/Keyboard 

lessons 

13/02/2025 Junior Girls Lunchtime Football 

13/02/2025 Multi Sports Y1-3 3.30PM 

14/02/2025 Art Club 3.30-4.40pm in Year 3 

14/02/2025 Music for Life guitar lessons   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Acts of Kindness 
 

Thank you to the following 
children who have made such a 
positive difference to people in 

our school by being kind to 
others.  

 
Sebastian W 

Ravae G 
Isla C 
Vivi R 

Grace T 
Charlotte N 

Olivia M 
Harper M 

Marleigh N 
Lottie W 
William B 

Ted L 
 

 
 

 
Mathematician of The Week 

 

Reception  Iona F-M 
Year 1       Charlie H     
Year 2      Belle B 
Year 3      Ted S 
Year 4      Evie H 
Year 5       Lucas M        
Year 6      Emily S-R 

 

             
 

   

 

Notices! 

Girls who have football on Thursday 

lunchtime MUST get changed into 

sports clothing and have their own 

shin pads, football socks and boots. 

They will not be allowed to go out if 

they do not have a FULL change of 

clothes – including underwear, bring 

a towel too, when the field is wet 

and muddy.  
 

 

Footballers also attending squad 

training please bring a towel and a 

bag for muddy kit. 

 

 

         

 

After School Arrangements 

If your child is participating in an 

after - school club, a sporting event 

or on a trip, please notify Mrs 

Norbury if you DO NOT need them 

to got to MOPS that day/week. 

Thank you 

 

 

Junior Girls Lunchtime Football 

Thursday 6th February 

Please note that the training 

session will go ahead this Thursday 

for those who are not attending the 

Young Voices concert. 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 


